
Safety Guidelines  
 

 While many things have changed, one thing has remained the same and that is 
our ongoing commitment to your safety and well-being. In planning this 
reopening, we have instituted infection control procedures and strict safety 
measures to keep both ourselves and our patients safe.  
 
• As per the city ordinance please come to the office wearing a mask at all times. 

 
• We will be spacing our appointments out to allow for social distancing between 

patients. We will do our best to allow greater time between patients to reduce 
waiting times for you, as well as to reduce the number of patients in the reception 
area at any one time. You will be allowed to wait in your car until texted to come 
up. 

 
• Hand sanitizer will be provided to all patients when they arrive in our waiting 

room. 
 
• We will be wearing masks at all times. 

 
• We will continue to follow the enhanced cleaning protocol that we have 

implemented in all areas of the office especially high-touched areas.  
 
• We encourage contactless payment. 

 
• If you are experiencing any symptoms that are worrisome for Covid-19, please 

do not come to the office. 
 
By taking these precautions we can safely resume caring for our patients and 
prevent any further delays in treatment. 
 
                                                           SIGN: _________________________ 
 


